
CIRCLE MEMBERSHIP
BENEFITS

DIRECTOR
$10,000+

CONDUCTOR
$5,000+

ORCHESTRA
$2,500+

DIAMOND
$1,000+

PLATINUM
$500+

GOLDEN
$250+

SILVER
$100+

BRONZE 
$1+

Recognition in Playbills,
FPAC website, and THE
BLACK BOX website

Membership Pin. 

Ticket exchange privilege.

4 reserved seats (after
ticket purchase) per
production.
2 complimentary drink
vouchers. 

Autographed poster/
playbill from one show. 
10% off 1 rental of THE
BLACK BOX.
4 complimentary drink
vouchers. 

Invitation to attend a
rehearsal. 
Invitation to opening
night reception. 
25% off 1 rental of THE
BLACK BOX.
6 complimentary drink
vouchers.

10 tickets, donated in your
name, to a children’s
charity of your choice.
Recognition in THE BLACK
BOX lobby. 
50% off 1 rental of THE
BLACK BOX. 
8 complimentary drink
vouchers.

Invitation to exclusive
gathering w/ an FPAC
guest artist.
Invitation to a post-
performance reception w/
creative team.
10 complimentary tickets. 
10 complimentary drink
vouchers.


